Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region {lI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

October 10, 2022

To: CID Chief
Education Program Supervisors
Division IPED Focal Person
Alternate Focal Person
Concerned Public Schools District Supervisor (DRT and Norzagaray East)
District IPED Focal Person
All Others Concerned

This is to announce the face to face meeting of the participants on the

Upskilling of School Heads on Inclusive Education on September 26-30,
2022 at Subic Bay, Olongapo City as per Memorandum-DM-CI-2022 on
October 11, 2022,1:00 p.m., 3 Floor ALS Office, Schools Division Office

Bulacan.
Participants
Irene San Gabriéll - Basyo
Edna Soriano ‘ Norzagaray East
Agnes Oronze : Pulilan
Erllinda P. Wagan ° San Jose ES
Vergilio G. Alejandro Bunlo ES

This Division Letter serves as travel authority of the participants.
All concerned are reminded to adhere to IATF health and safety protocol.

The usual cooperation is earnestly appreciated.

ROWENA''¥. QUIAJ%AO, CESE
Asst. School Division Superintendentp
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